Debbie Thompson, Borough Clerk Petersburg Borough P.O. Box 329 Petersburg, AK 99833 October 15, 2017

Having been approached by several members of the Hospital Board about my interest in serving, I wish to be considered for an appointment to the board. Over the past 5 years, I have participated in meetings, tours and work sessions, and have familiarity with some of the issues concerning the hospital. Due to my travel schedule, I will not be able to participate until January 2018 however, unless regulations change to allow attendance telephonically.

/s/ Cynthia Lagoudakis